CARS ELECTION RESULTS

×

This random photo appears only to get your attention, Thanks. Our last club meeting for the year was held Thursday, Nov. 14th and the attendance was huge. Many new members joined us and our meeting room was packed. Ken brought us up to date about our repeater and the members elected a slate of officers to serve for the next term as follows:

Chuck Farr, W6AJW, has consented to running a second term as President. Steve Airola, W6RXK, will continue as Vice President. Jack Luoma, W6JAK, was elected as the new Secretary. Ken Sanders, AE6LA, will continue as Treasurer. Mike Grcevich, KB6USJ, will be the new Public Information Officer (PIO).

Congratulations to all of the new officers and thanks to all that participated in the CARS election process.

73, Mark Godbout N6IV, PIO